The Senate Minute: Digital Audio File Script on Unsuccessful Legislation
Most of the legislation introduced this year didn’t go as far as supporters would have hoped.
Senate Bill 816 would have repealed the death penalty in Missouri.
Senator Paul Wieland of Imperial presented his measure to the Senate General Laws and Pensions Committee on Jan. 19…
Wieland 1 / Runs :13 / OC: the death penalty.
“Seems to me that if I’m going to be a pro-life person and defend human life, I need to defend not just the earliest stages of life, but also all the way until natural death, So, to me, it made logical sense. In order for me to be congruent with my conscience, I would — in fact — be against the death penalty.”
Senate Bill 653 would have banned gender discrimination in the Show-Me State.
The measure was heard in the Senate Progress and Development Committee, on which Sen. Jill Schupp of Creve Coeur serves, on Jan. 27…
Schupp 2 / Runs :13 / OC: businesses forward.
[bookmark: _GoBack]“The St. Louis regional chamber and the Kansas City chamber. So, we’re glad to hear that people understand that even the business environment in the state of Missouri needs to be welcoming to people who are going to be successful and help their businesses move forward.”
Reporting for the Missouri Senate, I’m Dean Morgan.
